
Public Notice
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

	 Notice is hereby given that the 
Garner City Council will meet on 
Tuesday, September 28, 2021 at 
7:00pm, at the Garner City Hall, 135 
West 5th St., at which time the City 
Council will determine the appropri-
ate action to fill a mayoral vacancy 
after the passing of Kenton L. Mick 
on September 5, 2021. Determina-
tion of said vacancy is to be filled 
by either appointment or by special 
election as stated in Section 372.12 
in the Code of Iowa.
	 For further information, you are 
directed to call City Hall 641-923-
2588.
	 Adam Kofoed, City Administrator
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